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Year in Review: ACT Foundation Supports Education and Charities in 2013 

In its inaugural year of 2013, the Account Control Technology Foundation awarded $50,000 in scholarships to 

support college education, as well as $21,052.55 in funds to charitable organizations. 

Fifty winners of the Foundation’s two college scholarship programs received $1,000 each. We encourage you to 

review the 2013 ACT Cares Scholarship Winners List and the 2013 ACT Foundation Second-Year Scholarship 

Winners List available on the Foundation’s web page.  

Charities supported by the ACT Foundation in 2013 included the American Cancer Society’s Relay for Life in 

Bakersfield, CA ($5,515); the Concho Valley Regional Food Bank in San Angelo, TX ($2.118.55); the Arbor Day 

Foundation ($1,429); the American Red Cross tornado relief fund ($1,000); and the Susan G. Komen 

organization ($10,990). The donations were provided as matching funds to monies raised by employees of 

Account Control Technology, Inc. One highlight was the donation to Susan G. Komen in support of breast 

cancer awareness and research, since the Foundation’s contribution was part of a $31,980 total donation to the 

charity, given at the organization’s headquarters in Dallas, TX (see photo). 

Another highlight of the year was the motorcycle trek to the Arctic Circle by Dale Van Dellen, chairman of the 

ACT Foundation. Dale’s 4,000+ mile journey from Los Angeles, CA to Deadhorse, AK in June raised more than 

$10,000 toward the Foundation’s scholarship programs. 

The ACT Foundation was established by Dale Van Dellen and his wife, Debbie, to build financial literacy, 

support education, fund vital charities and provide community support. If you’re interested in supporting the 

Foundation’s mission, contact us at foundation@accountcontrol.com. 

 
We look forward to another active year in 2014. 
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